
 
THE NEXT FORTNIGHT:
POSITION UPDATE: I have been notified that the following the interviews 
that took place last Friday, Wendy Emerton was offered and has accepted the 
position here at Larnook. There is a 10 day appeal period. If there are no appeals, 
Wendy will officially start in the position on 23rd July, which is the first day of term 3. I 
wish Wendy all the best for many years to come. 

SUNDAY 1ST JULY: The year 5/6 students head off on their trip of a lifetime 
to Canberra and return on Saturday morning. Enjoy the experience and see and take 
many pictures and memories from the trip.
MONDAY 2ND: Monday afternoon activity will be Choir.
TUESDAY 3RD: Music with Andrew.
THURSDAY 4TH: NAIDOC Excursion to Lismore Showground.
FRIDAY 6TH: LAST DAY OF TERM 2. School resumes with a Pupil 
Free day on Monday 23rd. School starts for students on the Tuesday.
GENERAL NEWS:
WORKING BEE:
It certainly was a busy weekend with so much going on in our little community 
and around us- the Lantern Parade, the Italian Festival- busy busy. A huge thank 
you to those who were able to turn up. The kids had a great time riding, scooting 
and playing all day without the aid of technology- how amazing was that. I have a 
picture etched in my head of Quinn sitting on the little wall near the pizza oven when 
we were finalising our day nearly falling asleep. The sign of a busy day. We were 
successful in making and erecting 7 garden boxes and planted or remulched them 
all. About half of the dirt for the gardens was either moved to the new or to the old 
garden beds. We still have plans for another couple of larger beds to plant some 
dragon fruit and some smaller ones for the large bed at the front of the school which 
will be home to some fruit trees.  It looks like another working bee coming on! Keep 
posted.  
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We are a Crunch n Sip school! Please remember your fruit or vegetable to start the day!
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Term 2  Week 9 
June 29th 2018

Upcoming Events
Term 2

Week 10
Year 5 & 6 Canberra Exc
Sun July 1 - Sat July 7

Thursday 5th July
NAIDOC Excursion 
Year K - 4 @ Lismore 
Showground 10am-2pm

Friday 6th July 
Last Day of Term 2

Term 3
Week 1
Monday 23rd July SDD

Tuesday 24th July 
Students Return

Thursday 26th July
Athletics - High Jump @ 
Blakebrook PS 12pm

Enrichment Day with 
Yvonne 

Mr C’s Farewell
Saturday 28th July

Week 2
Friday 3rd August
Terania Athletics Carnival 
@ Riverview Park



Eating breakfast helps children 
learn and establish healthy 
eating habits early in life.

BUNNINGS BBQ: We have a Bunnings BBQ to run on Sunday 8th July.  If you can help out please 
complete the note and return to school next week. The more helpers we can get the better and easier it is to 
organise. I will see you there. 
CHOOK HOLIDAY ROSTER: It is that time of the year when we put a call out for helpers to feed the 
chooks and collect the eggs etc. If you can help out let Gaye know by filling out the note with days and dates that 
you can. Gaye will inform everyone when the roster has been completed. 
HIGH JUMP AND SHOT PUTT TRIALS: On the first Thursday back next term, the trials for two 
Athletics events, High Jump and Shot Putt will be held at Blakebrook. These events are for juniors (8,9 and 10 
year olds), 11years and seniors. More information will be made available closer to the event. 
LAST OPPORTUNITY:
I am taking this opportunity to thank everyone for the help and support you have given me over the many years 
I have been here at Larnook. Many have gone, many are still here but you all will hold something special in my 
heart. At yesterday’s assembly, I made mention of the fact that Larnook is a special place filled with special kids- 
great kids. I couldn’t think of another place, a better place to finish my teaching career than here. I thank you all for 
the friendships made, the many great times had together either here or somewhere like Woody Head. Thank you 
and I look forward to seeing and reading about the great things that will continue to happen at Larnook for many 
years to come. Take care everyone. 



JUMP ROPE FOR HEART Thank you to all of those that participated in this years JUMP rope for 
Heart fundraiser. We had a great skip off yesterday with the students showcasing their various skills. It would be 
appreciated if all sponsorship forms could be returned to school as soon as possible. Thank you.

LIBRARY NEWS Congratulations to the students who received a Bronze and silver borrowing Award this 
week, you should be very pleased with your reading efforts. A few students are becoming very close to a reward 
and award for next term.

REMINDER TO RETURN OVERDUE AND CURRENT LIBRARY BOOKS IN THE 
LAST WEEK OF THE SCHOOL TERM... Could everyone please remember to return their library 
books to the big blue return box in the Library ASAP so I’m not chasing you up about overdue books. If you can’t 
find a book, please have a good look around for it at home and if you still cannot find it, Parents/Carers will need to 
write me a note to let me know the book has been lost. Thank you  Ms Moy.



 


